
 

  

                       August 19, 2021 
 

Many of our Sisters have made a retreat recently.  God 

was very good to me – even though it was different than what I 

had expected.  Sometimes we have special desires (or 

expectations), and God leads us differently than we 

expect.  This year we had one priest and one Sister who lead our retreat -- usually we have just one 

person leading our retreat. I had known the Sister and was happy that she would be part of the team, 

but I discovered that I had remembered meeting that priest before, too. They both spoke on the topic 

for the day, and each shared from their own vantage point.  I found that each gave me just what God 

wanted me to hear.   

Next week a couple of my cousins plan to come visit me from California.  I look forward to 

seeing & meeting them.  Actually, I have never met them before, but I knew their mothers very 

well.  Now, I look forward to meeting these two cousins of mine – and maybe I’ll have some more 

surprises. God is good to us that way! 

Every once in a while, I find that God gives me a surprise like that.  Earlier today, one of the 

students that I had taught years ago called me on the phone.  I had met him years ago when I first 

came back to Presentation, then this morning he called me again to ask me how I was doing. So, to 

get a call from him again today was a surprise.  Maybe the Lord, knew we both needed to hear each 

other’s voice again.  Is there any-one in your life, that God wants you to touch base with again?? 

 

God bless each of you, and have a wonderful school year!   

                                                                                                         

Sister Marilyn Dunn, PBVM (srmarilyn.dunn@presentation.edu) 

Presentation College, Telephone: (605-380-7691) 

Assistant in Student Affairs & Mission              
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